
Saturday August 6th, 2016 

 

Town of Lowell, Library Trustee Meeting 

 

Attending 

 

Trustees: 

Gina Arel  

Faye Starr 

Jill Legacy 

 

Librarian: 

Regine Griswold 

 

Missing: 

Jeannette Manning 

Gail Sicotte 

 

 

 

11:20 meeting began.  

 

 This meeting was in regards to a notice that was sent to Lowell residents concerning the hours 

and availability of the library. Sandy LaDeau and Amanda Carlson (Town Clerk and Assistant Town 

Clerk) offered to open library if a town resident would like to borrow a book during off hours. Sandy 

LaDeau made her comments via text with trustee Jill Legacy. The board voted unanimous. The library 

will be available every day to borrow books only. Anyone wishing to access this will need to see Sandy 

LaDeau or Amanda Carlson in the town clerks office and will be supervised by them. The library is to 

remain locked unless Sandy or Amanda are providing supervision. Sandy and Amanda will be made 

aware of books that are not for borrowing  

 

11:47 meeting adjourned 


